
Scantic Valley Water District 

January 9, 2024 10:00 am


Meeting Minutes


Members present:  
John Plaster (Chair), Paul Garwacki (Commissioner), Craig Rivest (Commissioner)Bob Flagg

Absent: none 

The Water Commision reviewed and approved the bills. 


The group discussed the results of the last round of PFAS testing. Bob Flagg updated the 
commissioners on the situation regarding this testing and the lack of clear and concise 
guidelines from both the EPA and MassDEP. The water district has tested within acceptable 
limits for PFAS on all tests for the last four quarters. There is no mandate from either body that 
requires continued testing. Do we need to continue? 


There will be a meeting with DEP on January 24th at the Town House. The hope is that we can 
get some definitive answers to the testing/exposure limit questions. Understanding this will 
give us insight into the future size of the water district. That in turn will determine if additional 
wells will be needed to serve an expanded district.


• Bills reviewed and accepted for payment:

• Quabbin Analytical $90.00

• East National: $420.00

• Electric - $357.00

• Mass DEP: $50.00


• The meeting was adjourned at 11:02 am.



